
 

FEPALE ORGANIZES THE 5th PAN AMERICAN MEETING OF 
YOUNG DAIRY FARMERS IN PARAGUAY 

 

 

 

 

The Pan American Dairy 

Federation FEPALE 

calls to participate in the 

5th Pan American 

Meeting of Young Dairy 

Farmers to be held next 

October 2023 in 

Paraguay. 

This edition of the 
Meeting will take place 
from 25 to 27 of October 
and it is organized by the Pan American Dairy Federation 
FEPALE together with the Paraguayan Chamber of Dairy 
Industrialists – CAPAINLAC, the Committee of Young Dairy 
Farmers of Paraguay of the Association of Milk Producers and 
Breeders of Dairy Breeds – APROLE, and with the support of the 
Vice Ministry of Livestock of Paraguay. 
 

The event will take place at the SAPLE premises of the 
Cooperativa La Holanda in the Department of Caaguazú. The 
host venue will be EL DAZZLER HOTEL at km. 8 of Alto Paraná. 
 
Since 2013 the Pan-American Dairy Federation FEPALE has 
defined the work with Young Dairy Farmers as one of its strategic 
areas and every two years it convenes the Pan-American 
Meetings of Young Dairy Farmers where among other related 
topics, issues such as the role of young milk producers, the 
replacement of generational change in milk production, the 
succession in farm management, the role of young people in 
incorporating new technologies, the participation of young people 
in dairy organizations and entities are discussed. 

 

In 2013 the 1st Pan-American Meeting of Young Dairy Farmers 
was held in the city of Colonia del Sacramento, Uruguay. In 2015, 
the 2nd Meeting was held in Juiz de Fora, Brazil, with the 
participation of more than 200 young people from Argentina, 
Brazil, Ecuador, Guatemala, Panama, Uruguay and Venezuela 
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representing the dairy sector. The 3rd Meeting was held in 
Ecuador, in the Provinces of Pichincha and Imbabura, in April 
2017, with the participation of more than 230 young people from 
12 countries: Brazil, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Ecuador, 
Guatemala, Mexico, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, Uruguay and 
Venezuela. In 2019 the 4th Meeting was held in Panama. 
 
Due to the pandemic, this edition in Paraguay was delayed two 
years and the organizers aim to bring together in Paraguay more 
than 300 young leaders committed to the future of the Dairy 
Sector in Latin America. 

The Paraguayan Young Dairy Commission is organizing this 
event with great enthusiasm because the challenges facing milk 
production will be addressed from a perspective that will 
emphasize the vision that young farmers have. 

 

As in previous editions, the Meeting will propose master lectures, 
by renowned national and foreign speakers, proficient in each 
topic addressed at the Meeting. During the 3 days of the event, 
workshops and technical visits will also be organized for the 
exchange of experiences, visits to the different production models 
in the area and social, cultural and tourist activities. 

 
To know more and participate 
 
Website of the Meeting 
 

 
Website of FEPALE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://capainlac.com.py/congresodejovenes

